
#ELFTin1Voice  

is back!!! 

Do you like singing? 

We are back this September/October with a set of accessible singing 

sessions led by Leanne, open to anyone and everyone from across 

the Trust - no singing experience necessary! 
 

Join us in London,  

Bedford and Online.  
 

Click here or scan the QR code 

for all info and to sign up.  
 

We look forward to singing with you 

soon…  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO47IBkhuYf71Ejk5FnO2XxyBUNFU3RUM2UDZNQlZBRFFVMTlUUU9aU0JOSi4u

